
PRINCIPAL AWARDS 
Congratulations to the 

following children: 

 

 

 

 

Jaleo Vakatini, Arshiya 
Prasad, Keifer Guillemer, 
Sophronia Pole, Constantine 
Uati, Paul Leauanae, 
Clarissa Komiti, Ana Vuki, 
Moana Holani, Wesley 
Tupua, Simulata Tahi, 
Ahanna Chetty, Lesha Komiti, 
Jeremiah Toa, Siaosi Fatai, 
Beau Ah Chong, Judje 
Taufelila, Josipa Elone, 
Eugene Pula, Marley 
Waaka, Jhadore Taumaa, 
Avishek Naidu, Elisiva 
Lolohea, David Vuki, Epeli 
Nabenu, Tyron Iehu-
Moetara, Anushka Rawat, 
Dante Coenen Leal, Grace 
Taufa, William Tahaafe, 
Kash Makara, Kenny Son, 
Dave Huavi, Shanaya Bilas, 
Mele Matu, Vivaan Krishnan, 
Diane Taikato Holoia, Prathi 
Kumar, Lui Leauanae, Mia 
Meteka, Sela Ofanoa, Lialiai
-Rosa Pula, Raonak Naicker, 
Loviana Tuia, Triansha 
Kumar, Vegas Lawler, 

Kimberley Bayley-Manuel, 
Emma Fineanganofo. 
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Kia ora, Malo e Lelei, Talofa Lava, Kia Orana, Ni sa bula, Mauri, Suosday, Sat Sri Akaal, Tajba Filghodu, Xin 

Chao, Ni Hao, Guten Tag, Sawadee, Kumusta, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Maith, warm greetings to you all.  

END OF TERM 

It seems like it has been a long 
term and we thank you all for you 
continued support throughout. 
Thank you for your assistance with 
our distance learning during 
lockdown and also for your 
support whilst returning to school 
and to the new ‘normal’.   

We hope you all have a great 
break over the holidays and enjoy 
some family time - school will 
finish at normal time this Friday 
and returns on Monday 20th July. 
 

REPORTS & THREE WAY 

CONFERENCES 
Reports are due to come home 

early next term on 10th August. 

Our Three Way Conferences are 

coming up on 11th and 13th 

August. Further information around 

these and available time slots will 

come home at the start of next 

term.  Please remember how 

important these meetings are to 

get an understanding of what is 

happening for your child at school 

and how you can help with and 

encourage this learning at home.  

 

CLASS & INDIVIDUAL 

PHOTOS 
On 3rd September we will be 

having class and individual photos 

taken—this operates on a pre-

paid basis and more information 

will come home early next term. 

 

 

 

 

PARENT MEETING 

TOMORROW 

Thursday 2nd July 
We welcome you to join us for a 

cup of coffee and a mid-year 

catch up!   

Please join us tomorrow at 

8:45am in the meeting room to 

discuss school initiatives, plans for 

the rest of the year and our 

learnings from lockdown/

distance learning.  

 

 

REMINDER YEAR 6 

PARENTS 
Just a reminder to parents, if you 

have a Year 6 student please 

ensure you complete a  

enrolment form for 2021 in Term 

3. We have Papatoetoe and 

Otahuhu Intermediate forms 

available for your child at school. 

For Papatoetoe Intermediate, in 

zone students must return forms 

by Friday 14th August and the 

deadline for out of zone students 

is Wednesday 2nd September.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Have a great break. 
See you next term. 
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DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 

 

 

THURSDAY 2ND JULY   

PARENT MEETING  
 

FRIDAY 3RD JULY 

LAST DAY OF TERM - FINISH AT 

NORMAL TIME 
 

MONDAY 20TH JULY 

TERM 3 STARTS 
 

MONDAY 10TH AUGUST 

REPORTS HOME 
 

TUE/THU 11TH/13TH AUGUST 

THREE WAY CONFERENCES 
 

WEDNESAY 12TH AUGUST 

YR 5/6 PLANTING DAY AT    

PORTAGE RESERVE 
 

WEDNESDAY 3RD SEPTEMBER 

CLASS & INDIVIDUAL PHOTOS 
 

 

TEACHER ONLY DAYS  
This year we are obliged to 
have two Teacher Only 
Days during term time.  
 
School will be closed to 
students on: 
 
Friday 14th August 
Friday 23rd October 
 
We appreciate your  
cooperation on these days. 
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Regards 
 Paula Passfield 

Principal 

COMMUNITY NOTICES: sKids is now back open and fully operating...just in time for the next school 
holidays! If you are working (full time or part time and/or studying; on sickness benefit; child on 
CDA) you may qualify for some WINZ subsidy and pay as low as $3 a day (conditions apply). 
sKids will help you through the process (even submit the forms on your behalf). If you book a sKids 
July Holiday Programme session you'll go into the draw to win a month's supply of Nestle cereal to 
feed your whanau! For more information, call 0800 274 172 Or 027 209 2547 or email                   
otahuhu@skids.co.nz 

Want to play rugby? 
Otahuhu Rugby Club are 
looking for boys U8, U9, 

U10 & U11.  Come 
along to Sturges Park on 
Monday—Thursday to 

find out more. 

TEACHER ONLY DAY 

Friday 14th August 


